
MEDIA ADVISORY 
April 25, 1995 

MTA RECEIVES ARTHUR ANDERSEN STUDY 
ON METRO RAIL ORGANIZATION, PERFORMANCE 

WHAT: The MTA will announce the findings of the Arthur Andersen 
Report, commissioned by the MTA Board of Directors to  
analyze Metro Rail construction and performance. Copies of 
the Executive Summary will be available. 

WHEN: Wednesday, April 26 
11 :30 a.m. 

WHERE: Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 
Eighth Floor Patio 
500 W. Temple Street 
Los Angeles 

PURPOSE: To discuss the findings of the Arthur Andersen Report, 
announce the MTA's reactions, and respond to questions from 
the media. 

WHO: MTA Chairman and L.A. County Supervisor Mike Antonovich 
MTA Director and L.A. Mayor Richard Riordan 
MTA Vice Chair and Glendale City Councilman Larry Zarian 
MTA Construction Committee Chair and Huntington Park 

Councilman Raul Perez 
MTA Chief Executive Officer Franklin E. White 

CONTACT: Steve Chesser, MTA Media Relations (21 3) 244-7056 
Media Relations Number: (21 3) 244-6347 
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